LOWER BLUE MOUNTAINS CONSERVATION SOCIETY

NEWS BULLETIN - NOVEMBER 1974

Monthly General Meeting;

The November meeting will be held on Friday 8th., 8pm. at the Red Cross Centre, Springwood.

ming meeting will feature guest speaker Mr. Ben Miller who will spak on Water Birds and Wetlands. Unfortunatly an associated Field Trip advertised in the Press as has been postponed, to a date to be set.

The Society is at present concentrating on a display to be held at Penrith Plaza on November 20-23rd. Details of this Project will be discussed at the meeting. Any assistance from membars in this work either setting up or manning the display would be greatly appreciated.

New Venue ;

The society will be holding future monthly general meetings (2nd, friday of every month) at the Red Cross Centre, Springwood opposite the Civic Centre.

Figure 3 ants Report & Election of Office Bearers

With this Bulletin please find the Presidents Report, given at the Annual General Meeting (October last)
At the Annual General Meeting members elected the following lice Bearers:

Secretary
Treasurer
Editor
Librarian

Mrs. Bessie Bramsen

Mr. Bob Chapman

Mr. Denis Pain

Mr. Nick McGrath

Norm Sage

Subs;

Members are reminded that at the time of the Annual General Meeting Subscriptions fall due-still at pre-inflation rates:Adult p/a. \$2.00 p/a. \$20.00

P/a. \$20.00

Associate p/a. \$ 1.00

The President; Mick Dark 58 Emu Rd., Glenbrook Ph. 391764

The Secretary; Bob Chapman 83 Cross St., Warrimoo Ph. 536107